
From: Griffes, Peter 
Sent: 12/6/2010 2:36:24 PM 
To: Charkowicz, Ed (ed.charkowicz@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Self-Scheduling 

Ed, 

I hope you enjoyed the holiday party on Friday and the subsequent weekend. 1 have limited availability 
tomorrow afternoon 2:45-3:30 p.m., but have more time available on Wednesday morning, 8:00-10:00 
a.m. 

Will any of these time work for you? 

Peter 

From: Charkowicz, Ed [mailto:ed.charkowicz@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, December 03, 2010 9:24 AM 
To: Griffes, Peter 
Cc: I Redacted I Andrews, Veronica (Merchant); Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: RE: Self-Scheduling 

Hi Peter, 

No worries, there is a lot going on. The Energy Division has their holiday party this afternoon, so 
perhaps we could find a time early next week which would be convenient. At this time I have Monday 
morning free, Tuesday afternoon, and early or late Wednesday. 

Thanks for getting back to me. 

Ed Charkowicz, CPA 

(415) 703-2421 

eac@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Griffes, Peter [mailto:PHG3@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 03, 2010 8:16 AM 
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To: Charkowicz, Ed 
Cc:| Redacted I Veronica (Merchant); Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: Re: Self-Scheduling 

Ed, 

My apologies for not getting back to you soon, but it has been a busy week. 

I'm happy to speak with you about incentives for self-scheduding. I have a relatively free afternoon 
today. Is there a good time between 1 and 3 or between 4 and 5 that works for you? 

Peter 

From: Charkowicz, Ed [mailto:ed.charkowicz@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2010 02:06 PM 
To: Griffes, Peter 
Subject: Self-Scheduling 

Hi Peter, 

I have been trying to understand the issues surrounding self-scheduling as it has been bantered 
about as one of the factors affecting the renewables integration. I was wondering if you had 
time to discuss with me from a general risk/reward perspective (not necessarily what PG&E is 
doing), so that I can understand the issues. 

I am working from home today and do not have your phone number, so if you have time this 
afternoon please let me know and provide the best number to reach you at. If not today, please 
suggest a couple of good times to call. 

Regards, 

Ed Charkowicz 

CPUC 

SB GT&S 0432049 
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